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From: Myra Farnworth                            

Sent: 23 March 2025 19:11

To: Planning

Subject: Planning App 2025/0615/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Planning

Re the plan to install outside QC Community Centre

new ramps and stairs to improve safe pedestrian and cycle movement.

I object to the installation of steps/ stairs, and the removal of the kissing gates. 

This would considerably reduce safety outside the nursery, and in an area where there are a lot of older

people.

Please think again, especially as your plans involve the spending of money, which we are told is very short

in Camden.

Thank you. 

Myra Farnworth 

38 Oak Village

London NW5 4QL

Sent from my iPhone


